Thursday, May 23
Starting at 6 p.m.

Middleton Brewing in Everett
(607 SE Everett Mall Way. Ste 27-A)

About Northwest NHYMC: The New Hire and Young Members Committee is open to anyone in

SPEEA, regardless of age or years of service. We support members through fellowship events and
providing resources and networking for our up and coming generation of SPEEA.
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